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I’m happy to announce that the Yellow Robe newsletter is setup, and visitors can now subscribe
to it. The Yellow Robe newsletter is aimed to send weekly or monthly suttas from the Pali
Canon as well as news from the site.

  

If you are interested, don’t hesitate to subscribe with your email now. Simply make use of the
news letter subscription in the right column of the site or follow the link on top menu.

  

  

Thank you.
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